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Your association is hosting a special Meet & Greet ‘Kitchen Party’ on Friday April 11th starting at 4 PM to allow community residents to check out all the changes and upgrades made this past winter to our kitchen and service areas in the community centre. This is a BYOD and an appetizer event.  In 2013 we served more than 1,800 breakfasts and we were stretched to the limit in our cooking and service areas.  Much of the food preparation work areas have been upgraded. 
Our 2014 breakfast fundraisers begin with the first breakfast on April 26th.  Subsequent breakfast dates are: May 31, June 28, July 12 & 26, Aug 30 and Sept 27. We are always looking for volunteers to work the many tasks necessary to serve all the visitors we served over the seven breakfasts.  This past year we set a new one-day record serving more than 400 breakfasts for the July Shore Line Yard Sale breakfast.  Four hundred and nineteen breakfasts in just 2 ½ hours!  
Please mark your calendars for our Annual General Meeting of members which will be held on May 15th at 7:00 PM in the hall.  
For more information on any events or to inquire about our activities, please call one of the directors listed below or contact us by email.
Paul Clarke                 Penny Lowe            Kathy Thorpe
847-0166                     341-2164                    847-0540 
MordenCA@gmail.com
For hall rental information, please call 847-3776

